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May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Nottingham Trent University – Schools and Colleges Open Day 

 
The Sixth Form will be taking all Year 12 students to Nottingham Trent University on 
Friday 27 June 2025 where they will attend an Open Day for schools and colleges.  
This day is designed to help students gain an insight into higher education and explore 
which course may be right for them in the future.  
 
The details are as follows: 
 

Departure from Sneinton Boulevard Site 1 
TIME 

9:00am  

Arrival back to Sneinton Boulevard Site 1 3:45pm  
 
We will travel by coach to Nottingham Trent University. NO items may be left on the 
coach; therefore, valuables should not be taken. Once at the university, students will 
independently attend the subject taster sessions they have chosen. They will be given 
time for lunch (which is provided) and then be expected to be back at an agreed 
meeting place at 3:15pm to return to school at the end of the day. If your son/daughter, 
would prefer to make their own way home at the end of the day, rather than returning 
to school, please indicate this on the consent form. 
 
Your son/daughter needs to choose their subject taster sessions on the attached form.  
 
It is Academy policy that if a student misbehaves in the Academy his/her place on a 
trip will be withdrawn. The final decision on who goes on a trip is at the discretion of 
the Executive Principal and her decision is final. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the enclosed consent form by 
Wednesday 4 June 2025. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms Merrill 
Head of Sixth Form 
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MEDICAL INFORMATION & TRIP CONSENT FORM 

 
Name of student _______________________________ Tutor ____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Schools and Colleges Open Day at 
Nottingham Trent University on Friday 27 June 2025. 
 
I agree to authorise any member of staff during this trip to approve such medical 
treatment for my child as is deemed necessary in an emergency or upon the advice of 
a qualified medical practitioner. 
 
I understand my child is expected to adhere to the same discipline rules as would be 
expected in school.  I agree to reimburse the school for any costs and expenses 
reasonably incurred and/or other sums reasonably disbursed on behalf of my child as 
a result of misconduct of my child during the course of the trip. 
 
Please complete the following (where applicable): 
 

My child suffers from the following medical condition: 
 

My child is required to take the following medication:  
 

 

Dietary requirements: 
 

 

My son/daughter is allowed to make their own way home at the end of 
the day. Yes/No 
 

 
 

 
Name of Contact 

Telephone Number of 
Contact 

Emergency 
Contact 1 

 
 

 

Emergency 
Contact 2 

 
 

 

 
It is school policy that if a student misbehaves in school their place on a school trip will 
be withdrawn. The final decision on who goes on a trip is at the discretion of the 
Executive Principal and her decision is final. 
 
Signed _______________________________ Date _________________ 
  (Parent/Carer) 
 

Please return to Ms Merrill by Wednesday 4 June 2025 
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Nottingham Trent University – Schools & Colleges Open Day 

 

Subject Tasters for Name: ________________________________________ 

 

 

 


